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Circular  

 

Sub: Participation in Har Ghar Tiranga Campaign 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

As we approach the 78th Independence Day of our nation, we are excited to participate in the Har  

Ghar Tiranga campaign, an initiative launched by the Government of India. This campaign aims to  

celebrate our national pride and foster a sense of unity and patriotism by encouraging everyone to  

hoist the Indian National Flag at their homes. 

 

Campaign Dates: 13th – 15th August 2024 

 

We request your active participation in the following ways: 

1. Hoisting the National Flag: Kindly display the Indian National Flag at your residence from 13th  

      to 15th August 2024. It is a significant way to honour our country and celebrate its independenc. 

2. Uploading Selfies: Once you have hoisted the flag, please take a selfie with the Tiranga and  

       upload it on the official campaign website www.harghartiranga.com. This will be a wonderful  

           way to share your patriotic spirit with the nation. 

3. Adhering to the Flag Code: Ensure that the Flag Code of India 2022 is strictly followed while  

      displaying the flag. For guidelines, please visit Flag Code FAQs. 

 

Your involvement in the Har Ghar Tiranga campaign will not only contribute to a collective 

     celebration of our nation's freedom but also instil a deeper sense of pride and unity among our 

     students and community. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and enthusiastic participation in this important initiative. 

 

Warm regards, 

RKLGIS 

 


